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1. Old Business
a. 2013 Football Update
i. Postseason crews
ii. Iowa sidelines
1. Discussed possible candidates for future sideline crew members
2. Potential of switching roles voluntarily
b. Implementation of Arbiter-discussion
i. Need to survey football and basketball officials after holidays
1. Survey sent to football and basketball officials with deadline of January 15 to complete
ii. Executive Secretary feedback
1. Positives
a. Self-Assign
b. Ease of rescheduling
2. Concerns
a. Reminder emails
b. Inability to add games from other assignors
iii. Sustainability
iv. Determine staying with Arbiter or going back to former system
1. Will determine follow deadline for survey
c. Rules meetings format change – review
i. Need to implement more video, particularly in basketball
ii. Attendance continues to be a concern

2. New Business
a. Succession planning
i. Structure
1. Multiple assignors?
a. May pursue an Executive Secretary who handles football and basketball, and an Assistant/Associate Executive Secretary for baseball and softball
b. 2014-15 football re-districting
i. Best estimate is mid-February
ii. Will have meeting with football crew chiefs prior to district day

3. Other
a. Dave Severson working with Delbert Christensen to create t-shirts and polos with ICAOA logo

4. Adjourn
